
 

 

June 29, 2016 

 

We have opened another section of our Summer Reading and Math program and would like to 

invite all of our students entering kindergarten to attend! The Summer Reading and Math 

program is a fun way for your child to keep his/her skills strong over the summer months. The 

program will begin this Wednesday, July 6th and run until Thursday, August 4th.  The program 

will be run daily from 10:30am-12:00pm. Students may attend the summer recreation program 

before the class, from 9:00am-10:30am.  If you would like your kindergartener to attend, or 

have any questions about this program, please call Ms. May in the elementary office on 

Tuesday, July 5th between the hours of 8:30 and 3:00 to let us know, and return the application 

form when you drop of your child on Wednesday morning.  A copy of the summer recreation 

form has also been included with this letter if you would like your child to attend that program 

as well. 

 

We hope your child will be able to attend! 

 

 


